
HB 2796 -- MISSOURI DEPARTMENT OF FIRE SAFETY

SPONSOR: Roden

Beginning August 28, 2016, this bill removes the Bureau of
Emergency Medical Services from the Department of Health and Senior
Services and places it under the Division of Fire Safety in the
Department of Public Safety. This bill also places the Missouri
Emergency Response Commission under the Division of Fire Safety in
the Department of Public Safety.


